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Remember everybody saying  - “ We needed the rain “ ?   Well,  we don’t.  It’s been a wet and 

weird summer but everyone is still having fun on our beautiful Glen Lake. 

 

THE NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be on TUESDAY AUGUST 10 at 7pm at the 

QUEENSBURY SENIOR CENTER.  It proved to be a very good space for our meeting in July.  

We will try to do a live meeting and a zoom meeting.  Sorry in advance for any technical issues 

in our attempt to do this. 

 

ELECTION - At our August meeting we will have our annual election for Officers and Directors 

of the GLPA.  If you are a member of the GLPA come and vote so you can have a say in the 

future direction of the GLPA. 

 

RUNOFF -  Other than septic issues the greatest danger to the water quality of our lake is runoff 

pollution.   Bob Bombard of Warren County Soil and Water will be at our meeting to talk about 

runoff pollution and what we can do as property owners to prevent it.  

The next time we have a hard rain look around your property and see if rain is running through 

your property and into the lake.  That is not good for the lake.  Bob will come to your home and 

show you how to prevent it, FOR FREE.   It’s a FREE resource and will directly help you and us 

to keep the lake clean. 

 

CELEBRATE - What we can’t see on the lake.  The new Great Escape ride.  The GLPA was 

instrumental in getting the Great Escape to move their ride to a lower level of land in the park so 

that it would not be visible in the sky line.  Your financial and physical support enabled the 

GLPA to protect the lake.  Thank you. 

 

MEMBERSHIP -  Please support the Glen Lake Protective Association.  Become a member and 

ask your friends to become a member.  It’s never too late.   Any questions,  ask Linda Clark, our 

Membership Secretary,  at Yglenlake@aol.com.   

 

SAFE BOATING -  Distance, distance, distance. Distance from other boats and distance from 

shore.  

Any questions - Please contact me.  Thank you,  Paul McPhillips - 518-791-6779. 

 

 

 



 


